

117 East 85th Street - New York City

April 21st, 1939

== Ivar 2nd, 5699

RABBI LOOKSTEIN

will speak on

"THE ZIONIST SHEKEL"

This Sabbath at 10:30 A. M.

JOSEPH H. LOOKSTEIN, Rabbi

ROBERT R. FINGEROTH, Cantor JOS. E. ADLER, Sexton

Schedule of Services

FRIDAY Lighting of Candles 6:30 P.M Mincha Services 6:30 P.M
SATURDAY
Morning Services 9:00 A.M
Children's Services 10:30 A.M
Weekly Portion: Tazriah - Mezorah
Leviticus 12:1-15:33
Haftorah: Kings II 7:3-20
Mincha Services 6:20 P.M
Discourse in Yiddish will follow
Discouled in Hadish will lond

Daily Services

Minch	Mincha.		
MORNING	SERVICES	6:30 7:15	
EVENING	SERVICES	6:30	P.M

Yahrzeits for the Week

SIMON NACHTIGALL HARRY SCHLANG

ESTHER BAUM SARAH R. FREEDMAN

Coming Events

Saturday Morning, April 22nd — Children's Services 10:30 A.M.
Monday, April 24th - Siyum of the
Mishna Class, Social Hall 6:30 P.M.
Wednesday, April 26th - Girl Scout
Meeting, Social Hall 3:30 P.M.
Wednesday, April 26th - Boy Scout
Meeting, Central Jewish
Institute 6:30 P.M
Wednesday, April 26th-Class on Jew-
ish Culture6:30 P.M

Rabbi Lookstein Speaks at Symposium

Rabbi Lookstein was invited to speak at a symposium on "THE JEW AND HIS RELIGIOUS LIFE IN OUR DAY", which was sponsored by the Jewish Club. Rabbi Samuel Schulman represented the Reform wing of Judaism, Professor Louis Finkelstein, the Conservative and Rabbi Lookstein, the Orthodox.

Sisterhood News

Mrs. Edward Bernard, Vice-President of the Sisterhood, presided at the meeting held last Monday at the home of Mrs. Harvey Gardner, in the absence of our President, Mrs. Alpert. The meeting opened with the reading of a telegram from Mrs. Alpert regreting her forced absence and wishing us a successful meeting. A vote of thanks was tendered the hostess, who served a most delicious luncheon. Reports of the various committees were given and a discussion for a closing function was held. A committee was appointed to plan details of this affair, which is scheduled for Monday, May 15th. A committee was also appointed to investigate hotels for next year's Dinner Dance.

Mrs. S. Stark, who came as a guest of our member, Mrs. I. Harris, joined the Sisterhood after listening to the work accomplished by our organization.

The next meeting will be held Monday, May 1st, at the home of Mrs. I. Givner, 405 East 54th Street. Mrs. George Jacobs will be co-hostess at this meeting. RESERVE THE DATE!

Cultural Class News

Having decided to devote the last few meetings of the class on Jewish Culture to discussions on theological subjects, Rabbi Lookstein handled the very difficult subject of "WHAT IS GOD?" to the entire satisfaction of the large audience which had gathered at the home of Mr. and Mrs. Albert Sokolski. There was much enlightening discussion which followed and great anticipation for the next meeting at which time Rabbi Lookstein will take as his topic "IMMORTALITY". This meeting will be held at the home of Mr. and Mrs. Jacob Rudd, 1049 Park Avenue, Wednesday evening, April 26th, at 8:30 o'clock. The class is greatly indebted to Mr. and Mrs. Sokolski for their very cordial hospitality at the last meeting.

Ramaz Academy — Parent Teacher Association

Spirited discussions followed each speaker at the symposium on "THE CAMP AND YOUR CHILD" held Tuesday evening, under the auspices of the Parent Teacher Association of the Ramaz Academy.

Mr. Albert Lowenthan, veteran Camp Director, and Principal of Junior High P. S. 30, spoke on "CAMP AS A CHAR-ACTER BUILDER" and stressed the fact that "Character is caught - not taught." He emphasized the necessity of selecting a camp because of its Directors, not on the basis of a beautiful location or fine physical equipment alone. Dr. Elmer Alpert, resident physician at Bellevue Hospital, as a seasoned camper, counsellor, and camp doctor, spoke on "THE HEALTH OF THE CHILD AT CAMP", stressing the need for a complete physical examination before the child leaves the city. Mrs. Joe Shacter, of the Health Education Department of the Girls Vocational High School spoke on "AN ATHLETIC PROGRAM AT CAMP". Mrs. Shacter, being well qualified to speak of athletics because of her long association with camps, spoke of what should be expected along athletic lines at a camp. Mr. Benjamin Brickman, supervisor at the Ramaz Academy concluded the symposium with an inspiring talk on "A JEWISH CAMP", emphasizing the advisability of choosing a camp where there is a religious background.

Welcome, New Members

It is with much pleasure that Kehilath Jeshurun announces the addition of several new members. A very cordial welcome is extended to Mr. Julius Golding, Mr. Sam Rosenberg and Mr. Miles Rosenberg, the latter two being sons of our esteemed member Mr. Max Rosenberg. We earnestly trust their association with the synagogue will be a long and happy one.

Our Best Wishes

Our best wishes for a complete and speedy recovery to our dear member Dr. Samuel Gross, who was operated on this week and is at the Mt. Sinai Hospital.

To Jerry Alpert, son of our Comptroller and Sisterhood President, Mr. and Mrs. Jacob Alpert, we send greetings and the hope that he will soon be restored to perfect health. Jerry is now at the Brooklyn Jewish Hospital.

We extend best wishes to Winnie Kintzler, daughter of our members Mr. and Mrs. Kalman Kintzler, who was operated on this week and is at Mt. Sinai Hospital, too. We hope and pray that Winnie will be on the road to recovery very, very soon.

To Mrs. Bernard Feifer, wife of our late Honorary Trustee, we extend our best wishes for a speedy return to perfect health. Mrs. Feifer is ill at her home.

Congratulations!

Kehilath Jeshurun extends to Mr. Harry Etra, our very capable secretary, sincere congratulations upon his marriage to Miss Blanche Goldman, which event occurred on Wednesday, April 19th at the Waldorf Astoria. The ceremony was performed by Rabbi Lookstein and Cantor Robert Fingeroth, with Rabbi Shuchatowitz assisting. To the family of the bride and to the family of the groom, so intrically a part of our congregation, go our heartiest Mazeltov.

To Mr. and Mrs. Max Berenstein we extend hearty congratuations upon the engagement of their daughter Dorothy to Mr. William Lipniz.

Another annuoncement of interest to Kehilath Jeshurun-ites is that of the engagement of Miss Shirley Margareten, daughter of our members Mr. and Mrs. Jacob Margareten and granddaughter of our dear Mrs. Regina Margareten, to Mr. Nathan K. Gross. It is our earnest hope that the Margareten family will continue to enjoy the fullest measure of happiness.

CARLTON CATERERS

Exclusive kosher catering to the discriminate for all occasions
— at all leading hotels, temples, homes —

50 CENTRAL PARK SOUTH

Phone ELdorado 5-0298

NATHAN TROTSKY

Comply with Strictest Orthodox Requirements A Funeral Service of the Highest Standard at a Price you can afford.

RIVERSIDE

Memorial Chapel, Inc.

Amsterdam Avenue at 76th Street, New York
ENdicott 2-6600

FAr Rockaway 7-7100 NEw Rochelle 1286

CHARLES ROSENTHAL